
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

KEY DATES 
 

DATE EVENT 
Mon 18th – 22nd Sep Y3 Final week swimming lessons  
Tues 19th Sep Y4 visiting Morden Library 
Wednesday 20th Sep Flu Vaccinations for Reception – Year 6 
Thurs 21st Sep Reception class visitng Morden Library 
Thurs 21st Sept Individual and family photos taken –  

Full uniform must be worn – No PE Kits 
Thurs 21st Sep Curriculum Information Meeting (Parents only) 5-7pm 
Mon 25th Sep Harvest Collection begins 
Tues 3rd Oct Y5 visiting Morden Library 
Mon 9th Oct Y5 and Y6 at “New Scientist Live” exhibition at London Excel Centre 
Thurs 12th Oct Parents’ Evening 2pm-7pm (School closes at 1pm) 
Thurs 12th Oct Y1 visting Merton Library 
Mon 16th Oct Y4 at Wimbledon Bookfest 
Tues 17th Oct  Y5 and Y6 at Wimbledon Bookfest 
Wed 18th Oct Winning Hummingbird Team has a MUFTI Day 
Thurs 19th Oct Reception & Y4 class visiting Merton Library 
Fri 20th Oct Show Racism the Red Card (Wear it Red) MUFTI 

HALF TERM – 23rd-27th October 
Monday 30th Oct INSET DAY – Closed for children  
Tues 31st October  Deadline for Y6 Parents to apply for a Y7 Secondary Place 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to our first ever Curriculum Information Meeting. We have 
a range of sessions for you to attend as well as stalls in the main hall with information ranging from 
school meal tasters, curriculum and home learning information, maths etc. Some of our Governors 
will be present to share what their role involves. Some of our PTA Committee will be present to sell 
pre-loved uniform. We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible.  
HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!   
Hummingbird Winners for this week:    
BRONZE: Abaan 
SILVER: Amelia, Juwain 
HUMMINGBIRD: Reyhan, Scarlett 
BRONZE 2: Jumaymah 
 
This week’s winning team are:  
 

Dear Parents and Governors  

Autumn Term Number 2 
Week ending 
15th September 2023 



LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
 Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

 

 
READING KINDLE WINNERS 
Every child in Y1-Y6 who has 5 adult signatures Wednesday to Wednesday, 
has their name entered into a raffle. Three winners are selected in assembly 
to win our Kindles for a week. This week’s winners are: 

• Y1 & Y2 – TBC 
• Y3 & Y4 – Frankie  
• Y5 & Y6 – Lovinda 

Well done everyone and keep reading! Miss Diamant, Acting Literacy Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MATHS TIMES TABLE ROCK STARS CHAMPIONS 
Each week in assembly, we celebrate children on the TT Rockstars leaders’ board. We have 3 
leagues for Improved Speed, Improved Accuracy and Most Correct. Children in Year 2-6 compete in 
this competition. This week’s winners are:  
Improved Speed  Name 
1st Jaazba 
2nd  Gabriell 
3rd  Jaishan 

 
Improved Accuracy Name 
1st Freddie 
2nd  Cleo 
3rd  Dunya 

 
Most Correct Answers: Name 
1st Aurora 
2nd  Ibrahim 
3rd  Nickoy 

 
Well done everyone! Mrs Green, Maths Learning Leader 
 
AUTUMN TERM CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Throughout the Autumn term, each class presents a class assembly for their parents. These are held 
at 9am and entrance is via Door B (the carpark door) Please see below the dates each of these will 
be held: 
Friday 6th October – Red Class 
Friday 20th October – Blue Class 
Friday 3rd November – Green class 
Friday 10th November – Gold Class (Remembrance Assembly) 
Friday 17th November – Purple Class 
Friday 1st December – Silver Class 
Reception will have an assembly in the Spring term to give them time to settle into Big School! 

EASYFUNDRAISING – Please 
do sign up – it’s easy. We 
only have 74 supporters at 
present.  
 
 
Any time you use the internet for 
shopping, please consider using 
easyfundraising to help raise a 
BIG donation for Morden Primary 
School - at no extra cost to 
yourself! If you're not supporting 
us on easyfundraising yet, sign 
up here:  
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/


FLU VACCINATIONS 
Our School Nursing team will be in school on Wednesday 20th September to administer the flu 
vaccination for all children in Reception to Year 6. You must give consent for your child to receive the 
vaccination. To give consent either use the QR code below or refer to the letter emailed to families 
this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Our school photographer will be in school next week on Thursday to take both individual and sibling 
photos. All children must come to school wearing full uniform. Please do not send your child to 
school in their PE kit.  
 
SCHOOL GATE 
Unfortunately, as a number of parents pulled on the main office pedestrian gate after school 
yesterday, it has broken away from the wall. The gate will cost a couple of hundred pounds to repair 
which is an unplanned dent in our school budget and takes away from other things we could spend 
on the children.  
 
Our gate is slow. Pulling OR pushing will NOT make it open faster. It will simply result in damage.  
 
Please exercise patience and DO NOT PUSH OR PULL THE GATE. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 
 
 

 


